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For Immediate Release – June 5, 2018 

 

On June 3, 2018 at 12:30 PM, the Oneida County Dispatch Center and the Minocqua Dispatch 

Center received 911 calls of a two-vehicle crash, which appeared to be head on, involving two 

pick-up trucks on Highway 47 North at Mid Lake Road in the Township of Woodruff. Both 

drivers were transported by ambulance to Howard Young Medical Center.  

The initial investigation indicates the northbound truck driven by Bruce Winston, 51, of 

Newbold, crossed the centerline and struck a truck traveling southbound.  Criminal charges in 

addition to traffic citations were referred to the Oneida County District Attorney for prosecution.  

The Wisconsin State Patrol has been requested for reconstruction of the accident.  This 

investigation is being completed by the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office and the Woodruff Police 

Department.  Agencies assisting were the Minocqua Police Department, Vilas County Sheriff’s 

Office, Woodruff Fire Department, Minocqua Fire Department, and Oneida County EMS.  If 

anyone has further information related to this crash please contact Detective Sergeant Chad 

Wanta at (715)361-5100. 
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